
 

 

Dear Planet Aid donors and supporters, 
 

Small businesses and non-profits are being hit especially hard during this time due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic. Planet Aid has had to make difficult decisions regarding our service areas 

around the United States. Planet Aid regrets to inform you that we have to temporarily 

suspend our operations in the following states: 

 Missouri and Kansas 

 North Carolina and South Carolina 

 Michigan and Indiana 

 Upstate New York 

 New Hampshire and Maine 

It pains us greatly to not accept donations at our bins in the listed states, but Planet Aid cannot 

afford to service the bins and has been forced to lay off our staff until the Coronavirus crisis is 

over. You will find many bins closed with plastic sheets and signs not to use the bin.  

Fortunately, you can still donate to Planet Aid in the form of a monetary contribution by going 

to https://donatenow.networkforgood.org/PlanetAid. You can also send a check directly to 

Planet Aid Inc. 47 Sumner Street, Milford, MA 01757. To find out more or request a tax 

receipt, go to www.planetaid.org. 

Thank you to everyone who supports Planet Aid and continues to do so through this global 

crisis. Please follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram to keep up with the latest news 

regarding our operation areas. 

 

Sincerely, 

Fred Olsson, President/CEO of Planet Aid 
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